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Customer
First Name
Name

My enquiry is

Barrie
McMullin

Late objection for planning application (ref:
2018/0901/P )

In addition to the objections made by
Kilburn Neighbourhood Forum and
Ms.Fernandez, I would also like to object to
the proposed development. I live at this
location, 240 Kilburn High Road, I
understand the streetscape of this location
well. I have Health & Safety, Streetscape
and Crime & Disorder concerns for
installing the proposed telephone kiosk.

1. Crime & Disorder: 1 welcome the
proposal to remove the 2 existing telephone
kiosks. At present, these act as an anti-
social spot for urination and criminal
behaviour. However, one can still see
through the panels of the telephone kiosks
to identify individuals in time. The New
World Telephone kiosk is solid, you cannot
anticipate if someone is hiding behind it as
the proposed design is perpendicular to the
highway. This concerns me greatly. [ really
do not want to get mugged less that 8 feet
from my own door. Stabbings have
occurred recently just 15 feet from 240
Kilburn High Road.

2. Streetscape: This is additional street
clutter. This goes against TfL and Camden
Councils aim to reduce street clutter. The
proposed location is very close to a road
sign, this road sign is the on street bin
collection point for some businesses and
many private residences (flats). Rubbish
piles up here until collection, the proposed
kiosk is too close, the rubbish will be at its
base.




I would like to be contacted by
Email
Phone

Address

3. Health & Safety: The layout of the
proposal, perpendicular to the highway is
distracting for vehicles, increasing the
danger on an already dangerous road.

Thank you for reading my objections.
eMail

NW62BS
240 Kilburn High Road

Please upload supporting documents

No files attached

About this form
Issued by

Received on
Form reference

Contact method

Council and Democracy
Camden Town Hall
Judd Street

London WCI1H 9JE

21/05/2018
21196814

Self service




